
 

THE AMENDED MASSACHUSETTS 
PAID FAMILY AND MEDICAL LEAVE ACT: 

WHAT EMPLOYERS NEED TO KNOW 

As expected, the Legislature has voted to amend the Paid Family and Medical Leave Act to 
delay the implementation from July 1 to October 1. This change also affects other 
requirements of the Act, including when employers must provide notice to their employees 
and remit their contributions to the state. The Department of Family and Medical Leave 
describes these important changes here.  
 
We will continue to keep you apprised of further developments pertaining to the Act and its 
implementation. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the PFMLA, please contact Attorneys Jill Brenner 
Meixel (jmeixel@kb-law.com) or Allison Belanger (abelanger@kb-law.com). 
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